

Friday 18th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

The children are all now in school all day every day and we continue to try and make both drop-offs and pick-ups as safe as possible. Today, we have decided to make a slight change with Southwell Class now leaving through the main gate. May I remind you, that if you are on school grounds please socially distance and wait on the appropriate arrow both for pick up and drop off. I appreciate parking is at a premium but again firstly the pub is out of bounds and as always yellow lines and zig zags should not be parked on. Again, I would reiterate that the village Hall is the safest place to park and not on corners or bends at either end of Lincoln Road. We must look after each other and take care of all our community both at the start and end of the school day. So please think where you park and where you stand. Thank you for your support with this.

Today, and for the coming academic year, we have launched TEAMS for children from Year 1 to Year 6. A letter regarding how to log on is on the newsletter page on the school website and a link (by text) has been sent out and also published on Twitter. On your TEAMS, is the Meet 'n' Greet presentation for each class. This is really important to read especially as at present it is very difficult to speak to your child's class teacher. On TEAMS, under the chat section, you can ask any questions regarding the content of the presentation and class routines. Teachers will then answer in due course over the week.

Finally, a reminder that on Wednesday morning the children will be having an individual photograph taken. Further instructions on how to purchase will soon follow.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







